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Good Afternoon Bear Community, 

 

As we head into a two week break, we want to wish all of you a restful and enjoyable break. The past week has been a 

blur with both basketball teams competing in the season-ending Jamborees at Charles Best Secondary and our 

Celebration of Learning centred around Antarctica & a lot of penguins. It was wonderful to see so many families come in 

to share in the learning that saw researching skills, writing, art, environmental awareness and many other subjects.  

Parent Reaction 

There are many times in the career of a teacher where the things we say can be misinterpreted or make students 

unsure. At no time do any of our staff seek to make your child feel blue (sad) or red (angry). What has been happening 

lately, is families are counting on the perspective of a child versus making contact with the teacher directly to find out 

what happened. Before you start typing on the keyboard, please reach out to the classroom teacher, counselor, support 

team or myself asking to talk on the phone. It is much easier and less time-consuming to pick up the phone and call or 

frame your email in style suggested below: 

 “Hello Mr. Fridge, I had a conversation with Daren today and he mentioned something that did not make sense 
to me. Could we please meet briefly before class starts tomorrow?” 

 “Hello Mr. Fridge, can you please explain to me what happened yesterday with Daren?” 
These approaches will assist with limiting over-reactions to small situations. 

Are you moving? Or thinking about moving? 

When we return from Spring Break, LBP will be asked to submit our projections to the District by grade for the 2019-

2020 school year. If you know you are leaving but have not alerted the school please do so. If you are unsure but might 

be leaving, we like to know those details as well. As we prepare for class-building in the coming months, it is great 

information for us to have when we try to meet the needs of our students and try to pair up friendship groups. 

On behalf of the staff, we wish you a wonderful Spring Break, enjoy March Madness (NCAA Basketball) and hope you 

can beat my offensive tan when we return on April 1, 2019. 

All the best, 

 

Daren Fridge 
Principal 
Lord Baden-Powell Elementary 
604-936-1436 
dfridge@sd43.bc.ca 

mailto:dfridge@sd43.bc.ca
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On the Calendar: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
March 2019  

Mar 18-Mar 29  SPRING BREAK – School not in Session 

 Coming up in APRIL 2019 

Apr 1  School Back in session 

Apr 4  School Photo at 9am 

Apr 12  Recognition Assembly in the Gym at 9:15am 

Apr 17 
 Math Contest 

 Como Lake Relays 

Apr 19  Good Friday – School NOT in Session 

Apr 22  Easter Monday- School NOT in session 

 Apr 23  Penguin Movie Day  

 Apr 25  Spirit Day – Dress like a Penguin Day 

Apr 26  Pro-D – School NOT in session 
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